Copenhagen 25/1 1976.

To Dr. Crabtree!

Please recieve the subjoined reprint. As you will se

from it, I have earlier on benefited from reading your papers
on flint knapping. At pressent I am studying some late paleo-
lithic setlement sites in Denmark. This includes analysis of
the flint technique. I would therefor like to know i1f you have
made any futher papers on the subjeckt since "An Introduction
to Flint Working". In that case I would be very grateful to -
recieve a hint about where they have been published.

Yours

Z%%Z/

Anders Fischer

stud. mag.

Forhistorisk arkszologisk Institut
Kgbenhavn K
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